

MOSCOW CENTRE WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

INFO@WANOMC.RU

№ MC-18/*0∓06* 11 May 2018

Pages 1

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: Operating Experience Programme Report 2017

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

WANO-MC issued and published the Operating Experience Programme Report 2017. English and Russian electronic versions of the document are available on the WANO-MC Member Web-site.

This report presents the results of main activities of the WANO-MC OE Programme in 2017 and in particular:

- event report provision to WANO by MC members;
- trend analysis of events at MC NPPs:
- dissemination and use of WANO operating experience in MC;
- implementation of SOER recommendations in MC.

For each area of core activity, the report presents the results achieved in 2017, existing problems and, where possible, further actions for improvement are proposed.

The report also includes the WANO-MC OE Programme indicators for 2017 and comparative analysis with similar indicators of other WANO regional centres (RCs).

I hope for continued fruitful cooperation.

Best regards,

Mr. Vasily Aksenov

Director

WANO Moscow Centre

Attachment: Operating Experience Programme Report 2017

Kezin: Kezin@wanomc.ru; +7 495 2210295